Email: westycity@cityofwestmorelandks.org

Council Meetings

Notices of all meeting dates
and times are posted on the
door at City Hall and the city’s
website.

e All meetings are open to
the public unless

otherwise stated.

¢ Westmoreland City Council
meets the second Thurs-
day of each month at 6:30
P.M. at the Community
Center, 201 Main Street

unless otherwise noted.

¢ Requests to be added to
the council meeting agen-
da are to be given to either
a councilmember or the
Mayor by 12:00 noon the
Friday before the sched-
uled council meeting.
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THANK YOU

The Caring Community Founda-
tion and the City of West-
moreland have distributed
$165,000 for Westmoreland
tornado relief! Donations have
been received from hundreds of
people all across the country,
Canada, and Ireland; from busi-
nesses, churches, neighbors,
family, and elementary school
children. And donations are still
coming in. What wonderful, car-

ing people you are! Thank you!
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RV PARK UPDATE

RV Park is not fully opened. It may be
six weeks before we are able to get all
the sites back working. Please be pa-
tient with us as we are doing all that

we can to get it back to where it was.

REMINDER

Please don’t forget to get your dog(s)
tagged. It'll be $15 per tag and we
must have a copy of their Rabies Vac-
cine. Also we do have leash law. When
outside please have your dog ona

leash.

TEXT ALERTS AVAILABLE

Through the Pottawatomie County
Everbridge emergency notification sys-
tem, we are able to utilize and alert
residents within City Limits. When we
got the alert from Rural Water District
#4, we were able to use this to send
out to those who are signed up al-
ready. They also allow you to be alert-
ed on a variety of events, such as fires,
road closures, traffic accidents and

other items happening in the area.

To sign up visit
www.pottcounty.org/431/Emergency-
Alerts

OR Call the Emergency
Management Department

785-457-3358
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IF YOU HAVE NOT YET,
PLEASE FILL OUT THE

HOME WATER LINE
QUESTIONNAIRE!!

The form is located at

City Hall or on our
website.
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The City office will be
CLOSED
Wednesday, June
19th
For Juneteenth

Mail is questionable

these days. Get your bill
sooner and sign up for
e-mailed statements!

Call the office today!



